
Dear friends, 

 This Saturday, February 24, marks the second anniversary of Russia's attack on the Ukraine.   

 As this momentous and heartbreaking anniversary approaches, we invite you to join with us in prayer 

for peace in Ukraine over the weekend. On our website, you'll find prayers for peace 

in English, French, and Ukrainian that were prepared by drawing on prayers from the Ukrainian 

Catholic and Ukrainian Orthodox spiritual traditions.  

 And in case you missed it: last week, 45 Christian leaders of Orthodox, Catholic, Evangelical, and other 

churches in Canada issued a pastoral letter inviting Christians and people of good will to join in united 

prayer and action for peace. The Council worked in close coordination with the World Evangelical 

Alliance’s Peace & Reconciliation Network and The Evangelical Fellowship of Canada to prepare, build 

consensus around, and endorse this letter.   

 Please join us in united prayer and action for peace in Ukraine. 

  

 

 

https://councilofchurches.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Prayers-for-Peace-in-Ukraine-English-Proofs-1.pdf
https://councilofchurches.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/FR-Prayers-for-Peace-in-Ukraine-Proofs.pdf
https://councilofchurches.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/UKR-Prayers-for-Peace-Ukraine-Pastoral-Letter.pdf
https://councilofchurches.ca/news/church-and-christian-leaders-of-canada-call-for-peace-as-war-in-ukraine-enters-its-second-year/
https://councilofchurches.ca/news/church-and-christian-leaders-of-canada-call-for-peace-as-war-in-ukraine-enters-its-second-year/

